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All Saints Church News – November 

It was lovely to see the church so full with both adults and children for our Harvest Service. A special 

thank you goes to Mrs Cartwright and the members of the school choir for making it such a special 

occasion. 

Services for November 

Sunday, 5th November at 9.30am All Saints All Age Service with guest speaker - Peter Frogget 

Sunday, 5th November at 3.00pm All Souls Day Service – A meditation for those who have lost and grieve 

led by Rev. Hana. 

Sunday, 12th November at 10.00am. Remembrance Day Service. Please note change of time 

Sunday, 19th November at 9.30am Holy Communion 

Sunday, 26th November at 9.30am Holy Communion 

Dates for your Diary 

Coffee Morning 15th November, 10.30am -12.00noon Everyone welcome 

Church Lunch 16th November at 11.45am Invitations will be sent out. 

Christmas Wreath Demonstration 17th November at 7.00pm. Tickets available at £7.00 each to include 

tea/coffee and a mince pie. Phone Pam Andrews - 07816611370 or Jill Griffiths - 07746494339 to 

reserve a ticket. Everyone welcome. 

Keep the date and join us for.......... 

Christingle Service 10th December at 3.00pm 

Angel Festival 16th & 17th December from 10.30am – 4.00pm 

Angel Festival Service 17th December at 3.00pm 

Carol Service 17th December at 6.30pm 

Christmas Eve All Age Service at 11.00pm Midnight Mass 

Christmas Day at 10.00am All Age Communion Service 

Apologies 

Sadly we have had some production issues with the November newsletter and, as a result, the paper 

version has  not been published. In its place we have produced a much shortened version with articles 

which cannot be held over until next month. All being well normal service should be resumed with the 

December edition. 
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Fundraising Race Night 

Kinnerton Scouts and the Village Hall are getting together again to run a fundraising Race Night. It is quite 

a while since we have had a Race Night (thank you Covid). It will take place on Saturday 18 November 

at 7.30 (for 8). The format will be the same as previously, but if you have never been to a similar event let 

me explain. 

The races are specially filmed for a Race Night, and you can bet on each race of 8 horses. Each bet is £1 

and you can bet on as many horses as you want. If your horse wins, you get your winnings. 

To make the evening more interesting you can become a race horse owner for only £2. You can also 

name your horse on the racecard. The owner of the winning horse also receives a prize. You can buy 

your horse in advance. 

We will also run a Tote Double during the night. This involves picking the winners of two races, but this 

will all be explained on the night. 

Please bring your own drinks and food with you. You can purchase your tickets in advance from Mike 

Williams 01244 660777 or Lesley Holden 01244 660579 

Fireworks 

Whilst we do not want to discourage anyone from setting off fireworks, it should be acknowledged that 

fireworks do create issues for Farmers and the Owners of livestock and pets. 

If you are planning on enjoying a firework display within the community, it would be helpful if you could 

email the Community Council with 

some basic details: 

Date 

Location 

Approximate time of day 

We will use this information to inform 

Residents and enable those adversely 

affected to prepare. No personal 

information will be published and the 

location provided by us will be 

approximate. 

A dedicated email address has been 

set up for this purpose: 

fireworks@higherkinnerton.org.uk 

This contact address will be retained for the future and not just this year's Bonfire night. So please, 

contact us if you have anything planned. i.e. New Year / any other celebration where fireworks will be 

involved. 

Thank you.  
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